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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Kiernan, James [jkiernan@craworld.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2009 3:44 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Site RO206-Chevron 9-5542 Dublin
Attachments: 9-5542 Revised Remediation WP 9-6-07.pdf

The only report I see that isn’t on the website is the attached old work plan. 
 

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health [mailto:paresh.khatri@acgov.org]  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2009 3:34 PM 
To: Kiernan, James 
Subject: RE: Site RO206-Chevron 9-5542 Dublin 
 
Thanks for the clarification.  I look forward to working with you on this case. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e‐mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and protected 
information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e‐
mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 
 



2

From: Kiernan, James [mailto:jkiernan@craworld.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2009 2:42 PM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: Site RO206-Chevron 9-5542 Dublin 
 
Hello Paresh, 
 
I am the CRA PM for the referenced site.  I used to work with Lowney Associates in Mountain View (lots of work in SM Co.) so it was 
interesting to see your name on this letter.  I assume you are the new caseworker for the site? 
 
I viewed your 5/15/09 letter on the ACEH website.  Regarding the request for information (additional reports), I reviewed all the documents 
present on the website and we have nothing in addition to those that I am aware of.  Regarding documentation of the tank removal in 
February 1990, the UST removal report is indeed on the ACEH website.  It is identified as SITE_SUM_R_1990-03-07. 
 
We are addressing the remaining comments in the letter.  Please let me know if you have any questions or need any further information.   
 
Sincerely, 
  
James P. Kiernan, P.E. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
2000 Opportunity Drive, Suite 110 
Roseville, CA 95678 
Direct: (916) 751-4102 
Cell: (916) 919-6759 
Fax: (916) 751-4199 
jkiernan@craworld.com 
  
Visit us at www.craworld.com 
  
This e-mail may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended 
recipient please contact the sender and delete all copies. 
  
 


